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OUR NEXT MEETING 
Thursday October 6, 2022 

4:30 pm 
Walter Jackson Elementary School 

 

• At the October meeting we will 
honor our sisters who have 
completed advanced degrees. 

 

• In October, we submit names of 
potential members to the 
membership committee. 

 

• The Fund Raiser to support our 
projects is a gift card wreath. 
EACH MEMBER IS ASKED TO 
BRING A $10.00 GIFT CARD 
FOR THE WREATH. Give your 
card to Linda Parks ASAP. 

 

• Turn in sold raffle tickets to 
Linda Parks. Drawing will be 
November 3, 2022. 
 

• The door prize proceeds will 
benefit the Alabama State DKG 
Emergency Fund. 

 

• Please wear your ribbons, pins, 
and nametags. If you need a 
ribbon, pin, or another name 
tag, let Mary Beth know. 

 

*IMPORTANT DATES* 

W.O.W (Weekend of Wonder)  
October 14-16, 2022 in The Shoals. 

A weekend of fellowship and fun. 
NO DKG Business will be discussed!!!! 
Room for only 40 applicants! Apply now!. 

 
Alabama State Convention 

March 3-5, 2023 in Tuscaloosa 
Capstone Hotel 

 
State Leadership Seminar 

June, 14-16 2023 
Marion Military Institute 

Marion, Alabama 
 

 
Congratulations Leasle! 

MU Chapter member for 

50 years 

 

Walter Jackson 

Elementary School 

is one of 5 schools 

in the state of 

Alabama to be 

name a  

2022 NATIONAL 

BLUE RIBBON 

SCHOOL!  

Our MU sisters 

helped make it 

happen! 

CELEBRATE YOU  PROJECT! 

We will continue with Maria’s brown bag project! Each member will 

share 3 or more things about themselves at a meeting.

 

Are you a hostess for 

the October meeting? 

Check your yearbook! 

 

 

 


